
 

Fairfield Woods Middle School  

Welcome to 6th grade.  Exciting changes are happening at The 

Woods and we are so glad you can be part of them.   

We are looking forward to seeing you on  Wednesday, August 29,  

2018 
   
for the sixth grade orientation. We hope you had a relaxing  

summer and are ready to start a new adventure here at Fairfield  

Woods.  

This will be just the beginning of a wonderful sixth grade year.  

                                                    Sincerely,  

Mrs. Tonzola, ( Language Arts) Mrs. Wayne, (Science) 

 Mr. Doherty, ( Math) and Mr. Campopiano (Social Studies)   

Team Quest  

  

Supplies you will need: 

    

  Language Arts 

  1 inch binder with loose leaf paper          Please do NOT 

    Social Studies                buy these locks. They 

don’t fit One subject spiral and 1 inch binder     don’t fit in our lockers. 

   Other supplies  

   Combination lock 

   1-2 highlighters  

   10 pencils with erasers 

 

   Pencil Case  

   Earbuds-headphones  

   5 Pocket Folders  

 Spanish, French and Reading will provide their own list. 

 

 

 


